
Dear Committee Person, 
 
I am requesting the hearing on HB2001 February 11 2019 be postponed until weather permits my attending and 
giving my testimony. 
 
I am opposed to this bill and feel I have been left out of the planning. 
You see I am paralyzed from the chest down and use a wheelchair to get around my neighborhood. 
 
Ive watched  my neighborhood become developed at an alarming rate .  While some of the Development has been 
good most has had a negative impact.  There are no affordable units being built.  There are no ADA accessible units 
being built.  
 
As a person who uses a wheelchair I am dependent on a car parked in front of my house.  The proposed rezoning for 
Development does not include where parking would be and just leaves it out. 
What this means for me is I am likely not going to have access to my car. 
 
I do not see that this will produce anything that would benefit the most vulnerable in my neighborhood. Elderly, 
disabled and houseless individuals are not having a seat at the table here.   We pay taxes and deserve better. 
 
Please postpone this hearing until all can attend 
 
Thank You, 
 
Kelly Tadlock 
 


